

27 March 2015

**RE: EPRW Conference June 2014** 

Keynote PCO Suite 26, Anglesea House 63 Carysfort Avenue Blackrock, Co Dublin

## Dear Noel and Mary-Rose:

I am writing to thank you and your team for your excellent management of the European Pesticide Residues Workshop (EPRW) in Dublin last year. As I had no experience in the organisation of an international conference of this scale your experience and expertise were invaluable.

From the initial planning stage right through to the close out of the accounts everything was run very professionally. It's testament to keynotes planning that for a conference of almost 600 delegates there wasn't a single issue throughout the whole process. I found Mary-Rose was extremely focused on ensuring the best possible conference experience was provided to our delegates.

Finally the event team was outstanding. Delegates, many of whom would have attended several previous EPRWs, agreed that it was the best to date. We received numerous compliments from attendees and the Dublin conference has put pressure on future organisers to maintain the high standard achieved.

I would have no hesitation in recommending both Keynote and Mary-Rose to anyone organising an international conference of this scale.

Warm Regards,

Dr. Finbarr O'Regan

Chair - EPRW Conference 2014

Finden Regar

**Technical Manager** 

Pesticide Control laboratory

Department of Agriculture, Food, and the Marine

**Backweston** 

Celbridge

Co. Kildare

+353-1-615-7564

Finbarr.oregan@agriculture.gov.ie